

A newsletter for Windgate on the Lake Homeowners EARLY FALL 2023

It is hard to believe that summer is over and we are transitioning into fall. We hope everyone had a great and safe summer at the Lake. Please see the information below for homeowners at Windgate.

- The annual Windagate Homeowners Association meeting will be held on Saturday November 11, 2023 at the Sunrise Beach Fire Department Conference room. Registration will begin at 9:30 a.m. with the meeting starting at 10:00 a.m. The Sunrise Beach Fire Department is located at 30 Porter Mill Spring Rd., Sunrise Beach, MO 65079. Watch your email as you will be receiving more information and documents soon. Hope to see you there.
- > The Board welcomes its newest member Carl Alvano, who has agreed to become a member to fill the current vacancy. Thank you Carl!

With heavy hearts the Board would like to acknowledge the efforts of our late President Dave Gabert. Dave put forth an incredible effort as President to conscienously serve the Windgate community and ensure sustainable success. We will sincerely miss him.

